TOWN OF FRISCO

COLORADO

Frisco is giving disposable bags the boot!

Starting September 1, 2021 @

Frisco retailers and restaurants may no longer provide single-use
plastic bags or paper bags made with less than 40% post-consumer
recycled material.

Retailers may still offer paper bags made from at least 40% post-
consumer recycled material for a fee of $0.25 each.

Restaurants may still offer paper bags made from at least 40%
post-consumer recycled material for free with your takeout org '\




